TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES

LEGISLATIVE HEARING November 21, 2022 @ 5:30 p.m.

The Kure Beach Town Council held a Legislative Hearing on Monday, November 21,
2022 at 5:30 pm. The Town Attorney was present and there was a quorum of Council
members present.

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT
Mayor Craig Bloszinsky

MPT Allen Oliver

Commissioner Dennis Pancali

Commissioner John Ellen

Commissioner David Heglar

STAFF PRESENT
Town Clerk — Mandy Sanders
Deputy Town Clerk — Beth Chase

Mayor Bloszinsky called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. stating the purpose to receive
comments to review the draft Kure Beach Comprehensive Land Use Plan. The plan will
serve as Town’s official CAMA plan in addition to serving as official planning document
adopted in accordance with NCGS Chapter 160D for planning and zoning purposes.
Following the Legislative hearing, the Town of Kure Beach will consider adoption of the
draft plan. Once adopted, the plan will be submitted to the Director of the North Carolina
Division of Coastal Management for certification. Written objections, comments, or
statements of support shall be submitted to the Division of Coastal Management’s
District Planner, Mike Christenbury at 127 Cardinal Drive Extension, Wilmington, NC
28405, no more than 30 calendar days after local adoption of the plan.

Official notice of this Legislative Hearing was posted on the Town’s website and bulletin
board on October 27, 2022 and was advertised in the Island Gazette on November 2,
2022 and November 9, 2022, thus meeting notification requirements.

Mayor Bloszinsky opened the Legislative Hearing at 5:30 p.m.
No comments were received.

Wes Macleod with the Cape Fear Council of Government gave a presentation hereby
incorporated into the minutes.

MOTION- Commissioner Ellen made a motion to close the Legislative Hearing at 5:44
p-m.

SECOND- MPT Oliver

VOTE- Unanimous
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ATTEST: Mand}7 Sﬁ'rﬂiers, Town Clerk

NOTE: These are action minutes reflecting items considered and actions taken by Council. These minutes are not a
transcript of the meeting. A recording of the meeting is available on the town’s website under government>council.





